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Grassy Creek 
Mission  

Statement 
 
Grassy Creek  
Elementary em-
powers children to 
be lifelong learn-
ers and productive 
citizens in our 
diverse communi-
ty. 

 
 

 ***FALL FESTIVAL-NOVEMBER 2ND*** 
 
Our Grassy Creek Fall Festival will be held on Friday, November 2, 2018 

6:00—7:30 pm 
  There will be lots of great games, snacks and treats, the annual GC staff raffle, drinks and more fun 
than you can dream of! In order to make our Fall Festival a success, we are 
asking for specific donations per grade level. Please have your students turn in 
their donations to their teachers. 
DONATIONS NEEDED: 
Kindergarten—Tootsie Pops 
First Grade—Little Debbie Snacks 
Second Grade-Any bag of individually wrapped candy 
Third and Fourth Grades—Movie Box Candy 
Room 14—Any bag of individually wrapped candy 
Thank you in advance for your donations and helping make our Fall Festival a huge success. 
GC STAFF RAFFLE:Star t saving those quar ters to buy your  tickets for  the ever  awesome GC 
staff raffle baskets! Tickets will be on sale for .25 during lunch the week of October 29th.There are 
always some new and exciting baskets with themes that are being donated by the staff.This year the 
gooey gross slime basket, a new basketball, an Art Kit, Cupcake Fun, Ice Cream Fixins and more! 

PRINCIPAL’S POINT:  
 

Hello Prospector Families!  We finished off our 1st quarter with Golden Cele-
bration today and enjoyed some extra fun with friends.  Thank you to all of 
volunteers and helpers that made the day great!  The next 2 weeks are Fall 
Break for all MSD Warren Township schools.  Students are encouraged to take 
the rest time to play outside, relax, read, and have fun with friends and fami-
ly.  We will see everyone back, ready to work and ready to learn, 
on Monday, October 22nd!  
 

Veterans Day is just around the corner and here at Grassy Creek we appreciate their ser-

vice! Our Veterans Day Program will be November 9th at 2:10 pm in the Gymnasium. 

Choir will perform, student council will present, as we welcome Veterans related to students 

and staff into the school to say thank you.  If you have a family member that has served we 

would love to honor them during our slide show. Please send a digital picture of your loved 

one to Mrs. Purdie. Her email is  apurdie@warren.k12.in.us  Please include the relatives 

name.                                                                                                                                 

Each grade level will be practicing a song that honors a particular branch of service.  KG 

Army, 1st Grade Marines, 2nd Grade Coast Guard, 3rd Grade Air Force, 4th Grade Navy  They are learning a 

short song and it would be appreciated if you would practice this song with your student. Reach out to Mrs. Pur-

die at 532-3145 and she will send you a link to the song. Thank you for your help with this and have a great 

weekend! 

Weekly Attendance 
For 9/24 to 9/28 

 
KG   94.82% 
1st    96.29% 
2nd   96.08% 
3rd   97.32% 
4th   96.13% 

 

The NUGGET is going digital! Please call the office and give us your email so 
you can stay informed! 532-5100 



Thank you to those of you who participated in our recent fundraiser! We appreciate your hard work. 
The items ordered as well as the prizes earned should arrive at Grassy Creek the last week of    
October. More information will be coming with details about picking up your items after they arrive.                          
Everyone is looking forward to our annual Fall Festival which will be held on Friday,  November 2nd 
from 6:00-7:30 pm                                                                                                                             
Our next PTA Board Meeting will be November 1st at 5:00 pm                                                                     
Everyone is welcome!                                                                                                                                                   
Haley Hilliard, PTA President  (pta.grassycreek@gmail.com) 

 Beginning  
Monday, October 
8th, all Warren 

Township Schools will be closed and 
on a two week Fall Break.  School will 
reconvene on Monday, October 22nd.  
We are in hopes that everyone will 
have a safe and relaxing vacation. 

SAVE THE DATE! 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 25TH 

3RD GRADE READING NIGHT 
3:45 PM to 6:00 PM 

Explore the wonderful world of books! 
Permission slip required 

 

. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT 
YOUR STUDENTS MEDICAL                   

APPOINTMENTS 
 

When attending medical ap-
pointments,  students will be 
excused for the part of the 
day that the doctor is seen. 
In most cases, that will ei-
ther indicate a morning OR 
afternoon excusal.  
 
Feel free to reach out to Ms. Hardin with 
questions 532-3102 

**WE LOVE OUR CREEKSIDE CAFÉ STAFF!!! ** 
Mary Jo Paugh our head baker just won a national award 

from the Compass Group,  
Chartwells parent company.  

 
WAY TO GO MARY JO!!! We are 

ultra proud of you!!      
 

Live long and Prospector! 

BUS SAFETY IS IMPORTANT! 
 

Please find ways to thank your 
school bus driver and monitors for 
all the hard work they do.  To pro-
mote a safe, orderly, efficient and enjoyable 
bus ride to and from school, all students must 
follow the rules at the school bus stop and 
when traveling to and from school or a school 
activity event. 

Nugget--Healthy Smiles Coming to Grassy Creek 
Dr. Matchett and the Healthy Smiles team will be 
visiting Grassy Creek on Monday, November 5, 
2018. They provide the following care on-site: 
dental check-ups, dental cleaning, digital x-rays, 
preventive sealants and fluoride. They accept 
Medicaid and most private insurances. Free care 
may be available to qualified students. Once 
Healthy Smiles has seen your child, a dental 
health report card will be sent home. Registration 
forms will be sent home after fall break. 



Honor Roll First 9 Weeks 
 

 
Brooke Anderson 
McKenzie Anderson 
Miles Ballenger 
Vincent Burns 
Cobe Clayton 
Helena Dufour 
Abby Hampton 
Jarren Holman 
Xavier Holman 
Kaylynn Kennedy 
Ka'Mari Liner  
Lily Mansour 
Anabella Powell-Maldonado 
Rico McClaren 
Sean Miles 
Micah Miller 
Tyrrany Moncrief 
Christopher Neely 
Amelia Sheets 
Bryce Shoenwandt 
Kryzjun Shotton 
Cadence Shuhilo 
Ryn West 
Nevaeh White 
Alyanna Wright 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

High Honor Roll First 9 Weeks 
 

 
Mackena Calvert 
Delilah Carter 
Alexandra Castro 
Lilliana Castro 
Mariah Dixon 
Benjamin Elliott 
Lexi Gaskin 
Emma Hampton 
Eli Hilliard 
Gabi Hilliard 
Terreona Jones 
Alex Mendoza 
Tegan Pierce 
Gage Segura 
Micha Tonte 
Katie Vokes  
Charlotte Wagner 


